
March 23, 2020 
 
Gratitude for Amber R. Dettmers, Jacob Halpern Weitzman, and Nicholas Lambros Smith, MFA Stage 
Management Class of 2020. 
 

• Thank you for being challenging and holding me to the highest standards as your teacher and 
mentor. 

 
• Thank you for being the student pillars of the stage management area through lots of transition, 

including the one we are in right now. 
 

• Thank you for being the cohort that was there for me while I proposed my book and took it all 
the way to completion before you graduated! 
 

• Thank you for inspiring your classmates and collaborators across a landscape of challenging 
productions and scenarios. 
 

• Thank you for being a cohesive group with strong collective ideas about curriculum and 
productions. 
 

Dear Amber, 
 

• Thank you for allowing me to get a lot of steps your first quarter with our walking meetings. 
 

• Thank you for bringing your teaching perspective into the program and your innovative ideas 
about production. 

 
• Thank you for your commitment to thriving in a diversity of work situations and directly tackling 

every challenge. 
 

Dear Jacob, 
 

• Thank you for your joyful curiosity. 
 

• Thank you for asking me to share a notable failure on one of our walks and thank you for your 
interest in my writing process. 
 

• Thank you for your innovative production requests and continual expression of gratitude. 
 

Dear Nico, 
 

• Thank you for your voracious self-inquiry while you’ve been at UCSD. 
 
• Thank you for sharing so much of your story in your interview and during your graduate work. 

 
• Thank you for your commitment to creativity and stellar production work. 


